Larbert High School

Carrongrange Avenue Stenhousemuir Larbert FK5 3BL T: (01324) 554233 / F: (01324) 503551 E: larberthighschool@falkirk.gov.uk W: www.larberthigh.com

Rector: Jon Reid



28 September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Foodbank Friday

This year at Larbert High School, we will again be collecting donations for the Falkirk Food Bank, with your continued support. Our first collection is on Friday 29 September 2017.

Please find attached the dates for the year and ideas for donations. These include non-perishable items, tins, unused toiletries, baby supplies. Boxes will be placed in the Max and at Reception for pupils to drop off items or alternatively they can be handed to form teachers.

Thank you in advance for any donations you are able to make.

If you have any queries please contact the Charity Group via Miss Macgowan.

Yours sincerely

Larbert Charities Group @LHSCharities



